Aldridge Police Station
Anchor Parade

Aldridge

Walsall

WS9 8PN

Contact: 101

Tel Extension: 881 6008

Please ask for: PCSO 31155 ROLLESTON
Email: aldridge@west-midlands.pnn.police.uk
Our Reference:

Your Reference:

Date: 30/09/2020

Parents/Guardians

As a New School Term begins we are once again been made aware of the Parking issues that each School
within out Neighbourhood are facing. As your Neighbourhood Policing team we have already received numerous
complaints from local residents that are affected by these issues. As part of our continued commitment to traffic
related issues surrounding schools we have been actively patrolling the roads in the vicinity of Your School and
will continue to do so.

The following behaviour will be addressed

a) Passengers not wearing seatbelts/children incorrectly restrained in car seat.

b) Obstruction of residents driveways by waiting/parking.

c) Parking/Waiting on white zig zag lines at pedestrian crossing.

d) Obstruction of public footpath.

e) Parking/Waiting on white "Keep Clear" markings.

f) Double parking (one car against another into carriageway).

g) Parking/Waiting/Obstructing School entrance/exit drives.

h) Performing a dangerous manoeuvre in carriageway at busy time (3 point turn, reversing onto pavement
etc).

i) Using mobile hand held device whilst in control of motor vehicle.

j) Excess speed.

k) Parking/Waiting/Drop Off/Pick Up on double/single yellow lines.

L) Vehicle parking too close to junction/ causing obstruction of veiw for other motorist.

These driving offences will not be tolerated and this letter will serve as a warning that should any of these
offences be observed then the driver will be subject to prosecution.

This is to maintain the safety of all those who live by/work at or access Your School.

Please note that blue disabled badges do not exempt drivers from road traffic law but they can be taken into
consideration by the reporting officer. If parking using the blue badge please do so with thought for others safety
and access.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Regards,

Aldridge Neighbourhood Police Team



